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May 12, 1942 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
313 H Street, N W 
Wathington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Please f rgive my failure to reply before this. I was 
terribly rushed last weekithen went out of town for a 
few days and have only just returned this morning. 

Your letter came after the June issue had been pretty 
well planned and we had arranged for an. article on the 
Klan and OM on the Coudert Committee. it is therefore 
not possible to run another expose article such as you 
suggested in the June issue. However, we are eager to 
have you do an article of this nature for our July issue. 
Won't you let me know within a week or two what you think 
you will have available for that issue. I shall keep in 
touch with you in the meantime. 

Cordially yours, 

Louis Harap 
Managing Editor.  
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